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Lindfield Learning Village 
Works notification April 2021 

A project is underway to deliver Stage 2 of Lindfield Learning Village. This stage will provide additional 
learning spaces, specialist technical learning spaces and a senior home base focusing on specialised 
expertise and wellbeing support to transition students between school and their first post-school 
destinations. 

Electrical Upgrade construction works 

In order to provide power to Stage 2 of Lindfield Learning Village, a new substation will be installed on 
school land adjacent to Dunstan Grove. To link in to the Ausgrid network, power cables will be required to 
be installed in the westbound lane of Dunstan Grove.  

The work to connect the substation to the Ausgrid network will start Monday 3 May 2021, and take 
approximately four days to complete, weather and site conditions permitting.  

The work will be undertaken between 7:00am and 6:00pm Monday to Friday and will involve: 

▪ Locating underground services 

▪ Saw cutting road pavement 

▪ Excavating a trench 

▪ Installing conduits  

▪ Connecting new substation to Ausgrid network 

▪ Backfilling the trench and temporary restoration of road surface. 

During this time, you may experience minor construction noise, some impact to traffic and mobile plant 
operating in the area. All efforts will be made to keep disruptions to a minimum. 

It is expected that a scheduled power outage will occur as part of this work. At this stage, we do not know 
the exact dates and times, however your electricity distributer, Ausgrid, will notify impacted residents closer 
to the date of outage. 

Traffic 

The work will require the closure of the westbound lane of Dunstan Grove near the work site. Traffic 
controllers will be in place to manage traffic flow.   

At the end of each day, the trench will be backfilled or covered with steel road plates to allow full road 
access outside of construction hours.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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